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Bastien, Peg

From: Dena Wunsch <denawunsch@metrocast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 5:29 PM
To: Bastien, Peg
Cc: 'Todd A. Greenwood'
Subject: Kingsbury Acquisition LLC
Attachments: Notification of Release_Nov 2023_Final.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Hi Peg- 
 
AƩached please find NoƟficaƟon of Release for the Kingsbury AcquisiƟon property located at 80 Laurel Street in Keene, NH – 
NHDES Site #199102028, UST Facility ID #0110849.  The release was iniƟally discovered during UST closure acƟvity on 
September 27, 2023.  AddiƟonal Site acƟvity is scheduled for this month, November 2023 to remove the associated buried 
supply piping.  The UST Closure Report will be submiƩed to NHDES OneStop following closure of the buried supply 
piping.  This wriƩen noƟficaƟon is submiƩed to meet Code of AdministraƟve Rules Chapter Env-Or 604.08 – Oil NoƟficaƟon 
Requirements. 
 
Please contact me if you have any quesƟons. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Dena J. Wunsch, Senior Project Geologist 
ENVIRO NORTH AMERICAN CONSULTING, LLC 
P.O. Box 1075, Alton NH, 03809 
 
Phone: 603-875-8100 
Mobile: 603-387-7381 
Web: www.environorthamerican.com 
Email: denawunsch@metrocast.net 
 
 
 
 


